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1. The 2018 INAFSM Conference Budget has been calculated and submitted for review. 
 

2. Featuring, some of the following highlights! 
Some of the finest speakers in the Country are coming to Evansville to share their intellect on leading 
topics! 
Wednesday evening Jazz band during dinner with Downtown Evansville (on your own) 
Thursday evening Rock / Country / Variety musical band w/Hog Roast held at the Pagoda with shuttle 
service. 
 

3. I have suggested and will move on delegating a “volunteer coordinator” to assist with the efforts needed 
by the many volunteers necessary for our conference. This will include registration, tours, information 
assistants, etc. 
 

4. Much ground has been covered during our every-other-Friday call-in sessions. Next call-in is scheduled 
for 5/11. 
 

5. A “Vendor Attendance” program has recently been installed with a group (soon to follow) who will 
quarterback the necessary efforts in promoting our conference to potential Exhibitors.  
 

6. The 2019 annual Conference venue proposals are all in and analyzed. A comparison between the 
Horizon Convention Center in Muncie vs. the Grand Wayne Convention Center in Ft. Wayne is 
attached for review. 
 
 

 

 


